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SVGSF – Executive Membership and Integrity Committee Update 
 

Following the Annual General Meeting on March 29th, 2025, the following persons were 
elected to serve on the Executive: 
 
 

 Kentish James – Treasurer 

 Natalie George – VP, Admin 

 Liz Cordice – Floor member 
  

 
The Executive includes the above elected persons and the following persons continuing their 
term for an additional two years: 

 
o Stephen Joachim – President.  
o Andre Cadogan – Vice-President Technical.  
o Garcia Cato-Peters – General Secretary.  
o Louise Mitchell – Floor member  
o Shane Cadogan – Athletes Committee Chair 

 
 

 
The following persons serve on the SVGSF Integrity Unit/Ethics Committee: 
  

 Keith Joseph - kayjosvg@gmail.com  
 Jacintha Ballantyne – rossy_ballantyne@hotmail.com  
 Natalia Gill - gill.natalia@outlook.com  
 Dr Simone France - sfrance@vincysurf.com 


